
 

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
 

AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT HEARING BOARD 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District (APCD) Hearing Board 
will hold a public hearing to consider the following matters on Thursday, August 3, 2023, at 3:00 p.m., or 
as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, at the APCD Oak conference room located at 260 North 
San Antonio Road, Suite A, Santa Barbara, California, 93310.  Alternatively, the public hearing will be 
available via zoom for public participation. 
 

PUBLIC VIRTUAL PARTICIAPTION INFORMATION TO JOIN THE ZOOM MEETING 
 

PC, Laptop or Phone:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84359180776?pwd=RDJ6UkludVhBRHpRUWxHcVkxY1FvUT09 

Telephone: US: +1 (669) 900-6833 or +1 (408) 638-0968 

Webinar ID: 843 5918 0776 
Password:  945704 

 
Case No. 2023-02-N – (90-Day Variance)      Advenco, LLC DBA Lake Cachuma 
  2275 Hwy 154 
  Santa Barbara, CA 93105 
 

Hearing – To consider a 90-Day Variance from District Rules 316.C.2, C.3 and G and 206, Permit to 
Operate 12345, Conditions 2.b, 4, 6, and 8 submitted on June 2, 2023, for relief from operating vapor 
recovery equipment at a gasoline dispensing facility until the repairs can be made.   

The Petitioner operates the equipment at the gasoline dispensing facility at the Lake Cachuma marina.  
The equipment described in the Petition undergoes vapor recovery testing.  During the vapor recovery 
testing, there was an initial test failure on the clean air separator and drop tubes.  Until the repairs can 
be made, the Petitioner is requesting relief for continued operation of the equipment without vapor 
recovery controls.  
 
The Petitioner operates the equipment described in the Petition at the Lake Cachuma marina, located at 
2275 Hwy 154, Santa Barbra, California, 93105.  The 90-Day Variance, if granted, will allow the Petitioner 
enforcement relief from August 3, 2023, through August 29, 2023, or the date compliance is achieved, 
whichever occurs first. 

Interim Variance Order 2023-01-I was granted on June 28, 2023, by Hearing Board Member Terence 
Dressler.  Said order remains in effect from June 2, 2023, through August 29, 2023, or the date compliance 
is achieved, or the date of decision on the Petitioner’s request for a 90-Day Variance, whichever occurs 
first. 

Said Petition is on file with the Clerk of the APCD Hearing Board and available for public inspection. 
Interested persons may submit written evidence, arguments concerning this matter, or make 
arrangements to view said Petition before the hearing by contacting the Hearing Board Clerk 
at: variance@sbcapcd.org, or 260 North San Antonio Rd., Suite A, Santa Barbara, California 93110. 

 



 
 
Witness my hand and seal this 24th Day of July, 2023. 

 

AERON ARLIN GENET 

Clerk of the Hearing Board 
 
 
      
By:  Lorena Saldana  
 Deputy 


